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September Newsletter 
 

Munroe Elementary PTA 
230 North Munroe Rd, Tallmadge, Ohio 44278 

www.tallmadgeschools.org  T: 330-633-5427 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

September 5 
Labor Day – NO SCHOOL!!!!! 

September 7 
PTA Meeting – 6pm 

September 9 
Fundraiser Orders & Money Due 

Take a look at the Calendar for 

More Events!!! 

 

 

 

Contact Info 
 

Courtney Davis 

Principal 

davis.courtney@tallmadgeschools.org 
 

Jamilyn Hoehn 

Asst. Principal 

hoehn.jamilyn@tallmadgeschools.org 

 

Janet Fairhurst 

School Secretary 

(330) 633-5427 
 

Jennifer Ross 

PTA President 

jenniferrosspta@aol.com  
 

Jeff Ferguson 

Superintendent 

(330) 633-3291 

 

Bus Garage 

Tim Connell 

(330) 633-2215 

 

 

A Message From the Principal 

Welcome to the 2016-2017 school year!  We are excited for a successful year at 

Munroe School! 

As we start the new year, there are several important pieces of information to 

share; 

 

Mrs. Jamilyn Hoehn has joined the District as our K-5 Assistant Principal.  Mrs. 

Hoehn and I will be sharing time in both Dunbar and Munroe.  We look forward 

to working together to build consistency and provide opportunities for 

collaboration.  We are encouraging both staff and students to think K-5. All op-

portunities that had previously been building specific are now K-5, and the 

curriculum is being aligned across all grade levels to allow for more vertical 

planning. We are very excited about the future for Tallmadge Elementary 

students! 

We encourage you to review the K-5 Parent/Student Handbook.  It is available 

online by visiting the Munroe website, under the headlines section.  If you have 

any questions regarding the handbook, please feel free to contact us. 

This year at Munroe, we will be promoting four key expectations for our 

students; Be Safe, Be Responsible, Be Respectful, and Be Engaged.  These 

expectations are posted throughout the building.  We will have classroom 

discussions and school-wide assemblies that build and strengthen these character 

traits, and reinforce the ways in which we can demonstrate these expectations at 

school and at home.  Students will also be recognized for displaying these 

expectations. 

In conclusion, we welcome and strongly encourage parental involvement.  Please 

let us know if you would be interested in volunteering your time in our building.  It 

is extremely important to work collaboratively to ensure a positive educational 

experience for all of our students.  We will be scheduling many wonderful events 

this year and look forward to your participation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Courtney A. Davis,  Principal 
 

Mrs. Jamilyn Hoehn, Assistant Principal 
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President 

Jennifer Ross 

1st VP (Membership) 

Carrie McLain 

2nd VP (Fundraising) 

Holly Miktarian 

Secretary 

Jamie Hamrick 

Treasurer 

Margie Siebert 

Historian 

Nikki Watkins 

Council Delegate 

Fran Bishop 

 
 

 

 

 

Munroe Elementary PTA 

@munroepta 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MunroePTA@munroepta 

 

 

The Acme Cashback Program has begun!! 
 

 
 

This year the program runs from August 11, 2016 - December 31, 
2016. Receipts can be turned in to the main office. We will earn 5% 

cash back on certain product lines that are purchased when shopping 
at Acme. 

If anyone has any questions, please contact Fran Bishop: 
italian74@sbcglobal.net. 

 

Fundraiser Orders and 

Payments are due: 

September 9th!!!!!! 

See the attached flier for details and prize 

information.   
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Mrs. Ariana Del Re -  Fifth Grade 

Mrs. Katie Frye -  Intervention 

Specialist 

Mrs. Jamilyn Hoehn -  Assistant 

Principal 

Mrs. Terri Horton -  Intervention 

Specialist 

Mrs. Joelle Hunsaker -  Fourth Grade  

Mrs. Carrie Shannon -  Intervention 

Specialist 

 

 From the office of the PTA President 

Hello and welcome back to school! My name is Jennifer Ross 

and I will be serving as the PTA president for this school 

year. I am looking forward to a fun and exciting year working 

with you all as we continue to promote the enjoyable and 

educational PTA sponsored events at Munroe.  

 

We have already started the school year off and running. Our 

fundraiser kicked off August 29th and will continue until 

September 9th. All of the fundraiser items will be delivered 

to the school approximately four weeks after the sales closes, 

with a date to be announced.  

 

If you haven’t already done so, please fill out your directory 

paperwork and send it to school with your child. Also, the 

green volunteer form needs returned if you would like to be 

involved this school year, and the orange headroom parent 

form to learn more about classroom parties. There are 

additional copies of the parent pack in the office if you need 

another copy.  

 

Lastly, I would like to personally invite you all to our first 

PTA meeting Wednesday, September 7th at 6:00 PM in the 

teachers lounge. It will be a great way to hear about the 

beginning of the school year and see what we have planned 

for the coming school year!  

 

If you have any questions, comments or concerns please do 

not hesitate to email me. Thank you!  

 

Jennifer Ross 

JenniferRossPTA@aol.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Labor Day pays tribute to the 

contributions and achievements of 

American workers. It was created by 

the labor movement in the late 19th 

century and became a federal 

holiday in 1894. 
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What!!! A school Dance!!!  No, it’s not what you think!! No slow dancing 

here!!!! Kids will dance with the popular “Just Dance” videos if the 

school sells 900 items!  Still curious check out YouTube!   
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PTA Committee Chairs 

Lisa Bishop – Hospitality 

Sweetred13@yahoo.com 

Nicole Haley – Communcations 

Nlhaley12@gmail.com 

Mary Gutman – Reflections 

Mary.gutman@yahoo.com 

Amy Goodson – Head Room Parent 

amyegoodson@gmail.com 

Mike Carter – Red Ribbon Week 

Mdc1589@aol.com 

Karen Schopper – Pumpkin Contest 

simbaoshell@aol.com 

Liz Ernst – Square Art 

ernsteliz@gmail.com 

Michele Scavdis – Family Activites 

michelescavdis@hotmail.com 

Mary Gutman & Holly Miktarian 

COSI Cosi Co-Chairs 

Fran Bishop – Cooking Contest 

Italian74@sbcglobal.net 

 

 

Hello Munroe PTA! My name is Ofc. Dave Quillen 

and I am the Tallmadge Police Department's School 

Resource Officer.  

 

You may have seen me at Munroe before school or 

during the school day. I am very excited to be 

involved with Tallmadge Schools and you will 

surely be seeing a lot of me!  

 

As a school resource officer, I hope to build 

relationships with the students and be available to 

help when I'm needed. As an SRO, I may spend time 

in the classroom, lunch room, or even on the 

playground. I am the first SRO Tallmadge has had 

and I am very excited about being the first. I have 

been with Tallmadge PD for the past 10 years. I have 

volunteered with several youth organizations in the 

past and currently help run our Police Explorers post 

which we share with Munroe Falls PD and Stow PD. 

Also, with Sgt. Eichler, I have been involved with 

the Tallmadge Safety School program for the past 

six years.  

 

Needless to say, I value our youth and have a strong 

desire to help make a positive impact with them.  I 

encourage you and your children to say hello if they 

see me at school or out and about! If you have any 

questions, or if I can be of any assistance, please 

send me an email to  

SRO@tallmadgeschools.org. 
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This newsletter is generated by the PTA. We hope you enjoy reading 

about events at Munroe, fundraising news and other school 

information. Please contact christophergutman@yahoo.com 

for comments or submissions. 

 

Proud to be an American Day is 

September 9th!!!!!! 

Have the kiddos wear Red, White, and Blue 

9/5 – Labor Day – No School  

9/7 – PTA Meeting @ 6pm 

9/9 – Fundraiser Wrap Up 

9/9 – Proud to be an American Day 

9/16 – Constitution Day 

9/20 – 5th Grade Writing Rally @ 130pm 

9/22 – MAP Testing 

10/5 – PTA Meeting @ 6pm 

10/13 – 4th Grade Field Trip 

10/14 – NEOEA Day – No School 

10/19 – Unity Day & Picture Retakes 

10/21 – Report Cards Go Home 

10/25 – Parent Teacher Conferences 

10/24 to 28 – Red Ribbon Week 

10/26 – Pumpkin Contest 

10/28 – Harvest Parade 1pm-230pm 

 


